News from BBMS!

Bonnie Branch Middle School <do-not-reply@hcpss.org>

Sun 4/29/2018 5:26 PM

To:Claire Striebich <Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org>;



Bonnie Branch Middle School

News from BBMS.

Dear BBMS Families;

We have some exciting news to share with you: Nithya Nuvvala, BBMS 8th grade student, was named the State Champion in this weekend's National History Day competition. Nithya worked under the direction of Mrs. Anne Schaffer, Social Studies teacher, Mr. Adam Yeargin, Media Specialist and Mrs. Janine Sharbaugh, Gifted and Talented teacher. Nithya, we are so proud of your accomplishment!



PARCC Testing:

This week our 6th grade students begin their PARCC testing. A schedule was emailed to parents on Friday. Please review this with your student to help them prepare for the week. 7th grade testing begins May 7th. 8th grade will begin testing on May 14.

8th Grade Dates:

1 of 3 5/1/18, 10:33 AM

Also, attention all 8th Grade Parents: we are attaching an e-version of a packet that students will receive this week. Please mark your calendars for all of the exciting events coming soon. Click here to view important dates and times for all 8th grade events: End of Year 8th Grade 2018 Email Version.pdf

We are currently working with Howard High School to plan the 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony due changes in school year ending dates. We will have to juggle logistics to ensure that this event goes off smoothly for all students and parents. Stay tuned for more information!

Spring Musical:

Lastly, we hope you come out to see the spring musical: Into the Woods. Students and staff have been working hard to get ready for this event and we know it will be a huge success. Show dates are May 11 (7pm), 12 (2pm & 7pm) and 13 (2pm).

Let's finish the year strong BBMS - Go Sharks!

Drew Cockley Principal

Connect with Us:



Address

4979 Ilchester Road Ellicott City, MD 21043



Phone

410-313-2580



Website

bbms.hcpss.org



Twitter

@hcpss_bbms



Instagram

2 of 3 5/1/18, 10:33 AM

Mail - Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org

@bonnie_branch_ms

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Howard County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

3 of 3 5/1/18, 10:33 AM